
From: Paul Walitsky [paul.walitsky@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 9:40 PM 

To: Christine Woodbury 

Subject: Elizabeth Realty ((PLN-21-00001) Application 

 

Christine,The EC has examined the recent application which inventories trees on the property. The table 

they presented described  many of the trees as in "poor Condition" or "extremely poor". In calculating 

the amount of money for the tree fund, we believe they excluded the "poor" or "extremely Poor " from 

the calculations. 

 

We do not find that this is in accordance with the Ordinance. The exclusion we see is based on Caliber., 

There does not seem to be an exclusion for condition of the trees. 

 

Paul Walitsky 

Environmental Commission 


